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Our Story this term is ‘The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff, a 

traditional Tale’. 

We tell the story with props 

and supporting visuals and 

use this an opportunity for 

the children to learn about  

different animals who may be 

in the countryside or a local 

farm. They will also be 

recognising the different 

sounds that the animals make 

as part of the Phase 1 

phonics.  The children are 

listening to the Barefoot Sing 

along story ‘The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff’. We will also be 

looking at seasonal change 

during Autumn and  in to 

Winter time. This story and 

Autumnal topic forms the 

theme for our artwork for 

painting and craft activities. 

We are singing and signing to 

the songs that have an animal 

theme and autumnal 

elements too. 

TOPIC 

On Monday the children have an opportunity to go 

in to the hall for a PE session . Here they can practise 

their climbing skills and balance. They will be 

encouraged to move around the hall using the large 

space as they find different ways to travel across the 

floor and apparatus. 

On Thursdays, the children 

can a turn in the  soft play 

room.  

This term they will also be 

taking part in a Shadow 

dance session with Lucy our 

dance specialist in the big 

hall. 

 

In line with school policy 

please no nuts or chocolate 

that may contain nuts in 

school. Thankyou. 

On Wednesday 

the children will be 

able to have a 

session in the 

sensory room and 

then the 

opportunity to go 

to swings. 

Please label all 

items of 

clothing, 

bottles and 

packed lunch 

bags. 



 


